
HSSA St Albans District Primary Schools Champs 2024 
 

Friday, 17th May, 2024 
 

 
Acceptance Criteria for Entries 
 
Entries to this gala is restricted to the following: Year 5 or Year 6 students, for the 2023-2024 
schooling year attending Schools located within the St Albans District boundary 
No other entries can be accepted in accordance with the rules of the Hertfordshire Schools 
Swimming Association. 
 
Entries are on a first come first served basis with the deadline for entries Tuesday 14th May, 2024. 
No entries will be accepted after this date. The promoter reserves the right to limit the entries in the 
event of oversubscription. This could be complete entry rejection or limiting the events a swimmer 
has applied for – this will be based on times submitted.  
 
Standard for entry are as follows: 
- No upper limit on times 
- No lower limit on times 
 
 
  
 


